
	

Area served: S. Carrollton Ave. to Audubon St., S. Claiborne Ave. to Willow St. 

	

Courtesy	Notice:	Trash	&	Recycling	

Dear	neighbor,	

The	Central	Carrollton	Neighborhood	Association	(CCA)	respectfully	requests	your	compliance	
with	our	city’s	municipal	codes,	particularly	in	regards	to	trash	&	recycling.	

We	appreciate	your	prompt	attention	as	we	work	to	improve	the	quality	of	life	in	our	
neighborhood.	Please	see	the	particular	sections	below:	

• New	Orleans'	municipal	code	requires	residents	to	bring	trash	and	recycling	containers	
to	the	curb	after	4:00	PM	on	the	day	before	pick-up	and	return	them	to	private	
property	before	7:00	PM	on	the	day	of	pick-up.	

o For	more	information,	see	New	Orleans	Code	of	Ordinances	§138-42.	

Notes:	

• Trash	pick-up	in	our	area	is	Wednesday	and	Saturday;	recycling	pickup	is	Friday.	
• New	Orleans'	curbside	recycling	program	does	not	accept	glass,	styrofoam,	pizza	boxes,	

plastic	bags,	or	bubble	wrap.		For	more	details,	see	www.nola.gov/sanitation/recycling	

Please	note	that	this	is	a	courtesy	notice	—	CCA	will	not	register	any	official	complaints	for	the	
next	(2)	weeks.	You	are	encouraged	to	let	us	know	if	you	have	any	concerns	about	this	notice	
by	sending	an	email	to	ccanola@70118@gmail.com.	

Thank	you,	

The	CCA	Board	of	Directors	

About	CCA	

The	primary	purpose	of	the	Central	Carrollton	Association	(CCA)	is	to	improve	the	quality	of	life	
in	the	neighborhood	we	serve.	We	work	with	our	city	councilperson	and	his	staff	along	with	

police,	school,	and	other	officials	to	address	infrastructure	improvements,	land	use	issues,	city	
ordinance	violations,	tree	planting,	eliminating	blight,	crime	prevention,	beautification,	and	

many	other	activities	to	enhance	our	neighborhood.	

	


